
 
May 14, 2019 
 
RE: Call for Council members and notice of Executive Elections 
 
At this time of year, the Lord Wolseley Parent Partnership Council (LWPPC) starts 
planning for the for the 2019-2020 school year.  On Monday June 10, 2019 we will be 
holding our final meeting of the 2018-2019 school year, which is when the executive 
elections take place.   
 
LWPPC is comprised of family members from the Lord Wolseley School community 
and administrative representatives. Please note, that our council has had several 
active members graduate as students move on.  Without new members 
attending meetings, Council will not be able to continue to organize events.   
 
There are a multitude of ways that you can join us; whether you attend a meeting, 
volunteer for one for the sub-committees, or participate at the executive level, there is 
ALWAYS room for more members.  It is fun and rewarding.  We meet once a month 
for a couple of hours in the evening to share ideas, plan events, and work together to 
provide opportunities and resources for all LWS students.  We have not yet set the 
schedule for next year's meetings. If you are interested but have not been able to 
attend on Mondays, please let us know. If childcare is limiting your attendance, 
please also let us know as we may be able to make arrangements for child 
minding at the school during meetings. 
 
LWPPC also includes 3 elected positions: Chairperson, Treasurer, and Secretary. 
Executive Elections will take place this year at the June council meeting to be held on 
Monday, June 10th at 6:30 pm in the school library. 
 
Here are some of the guidelines to be considered for this process: 
 

 Nominations can be put forward in advance of this meeting or at the meeting 

 Advance nominations can be sent to the school secretary by sending an e-mail 
to sjohnsonline@retsd.mb.ca 

 Any person may nominate their own self or another. All nominations must be 
seconded. 

 Election to the Executive will occur by a majority vote of a quorum of voting 
members present at the June Council meeting 

 The term of the Executive member shall be for one school calendar year.  This 
is a minimal time commitment. The committee meets monthly for 1-2 hours. 

 
If you would like more information on anything about LWPPC, please feel free to 
contact me – 204-667-4030 
 
I would like to take this time to thank the current council members for their ongoing 
service. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mandy Furney 
 
Chair LWPPC 


